
TREE BRANCH DISPOSAL 

(Until further Notice) 

Do not put tree branches or wood at the leaf and clippings pile.  

Please keep at your property until the fire ban has been lifted. 

The gate to the burning pit is locked so DO NOT throw wood debris 

over the fence. 

As soon as it is safe to burn we will notify residents. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

RVAB Council 


